December 2, 1980

Mr. and Mrs. Vartan Abdo
18 Hudson Avenue
Maplewood, New Jersey 07040

Dear Vartan and Adrina,

I want to express my appreciation for your excellent
radio program, which continues to be of such great service
to our community. In particular, may I thank you for pro-
moting the Diocesan Raffle recently. It 1s one of our
major fund-raising efforts and your radio announcement will
help a great deal in making it a success.

Vartan, may I also extend my gratitude for your very
helpful suggestions at the Regional meeting. Such con-
structive 1nvolvement is always welcome and 1s the greatest
value of these gatherings.

With sincere thanks and best regards,

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Executive Director




